
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2/5/2024 9:58:31 AM
Subject: Blood Alley Square - Construction Completion

Dear Mayor and Council,
 
This email provides a brief update on the Blood Alley Square Redesign project. The construction for Blood Alley Square is 
complete and the square is open to the public. Additionally, targeted interim asphalt repairs were done in Trounce Alley to
patch key areas, with permanent restoration for Trounce Alley adjacent to the Square planned for Spring 2025.
 
The newly constructed Blood Alley Square features: heritage defining elements (globe lighting, stone pavers, and re-used 
cobble & brick – see below image), permeable paving for rainwater management, a performance stage for local arts, fixed 
seating, 5 retained mature trees, 2 new trees, and a shared community loading zone.
 

 
A stewardship plan for Blood Alley Square has been created in collaboration with community partners. This plan will guide 
the daily management, maintenance, and programming of the Square, and will continue to evolve over time. Community 
events and programming have already started in the Square.
 
If you require any additional information regarding this matter, please contact Lon LaClaire (Lon.LaClaire@vancouver.ca). 
 
Best,
Paul
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθk�ʞy͝əm (Musqueam), 
SṋwxĀwú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

~ Yor 
VA COUVER 
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